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NEW SENATE OFFICE /;)o2-
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510 

WASHINGTON, D.C., May 19---u.s. Senators James B. Pearson, 

Bob Dole, and u.s. Rep. Keith Sebelius today announced 

the award of a contract from General Services Administration 

that will provide expansion and modernization of the u.s. Post 

Office at Goodland, Kansas. 

The GSA contract of $231,200 was awarded to Howard Delozier 

Construction, Inc., Fort Collins, Colo. 

Construction is scheduled to begin June 14, 1971. Tentative 

completion date is Feb. 4, 1972. 
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